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VETS FACILITY:  QUARTERLY REPORTS H.B. 5639 (H-3): 
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 REPORTED FROM COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Bill 5639 (Substitute H-3 as reported without amendment) 

Sponsor:  Representative Holly Hughes 

House Committee:  Oversight and Ethics 

Senate Committee:  Veterans, Military Affairs and Homeland Security 

 

CONTENT 

 

The bill would amend Public Act 152 of 1885, which governs veterans facilities, to require the 

Michigan Veterans Affairs Agency, its successor agency, or the Department of Military and 

Veterans Affairs (DMVA) to report in writing to the Governor, the Senate and House 

Committees on Veterans Affairs, and the Senate and House Appropriations subcommittees 

for the DMVA by January 1, April 1, July 1, and October 1 of each year.  

 

The report would have to include all of the following information concerning any State 

veterans' facility: 

 

-- Staffing levels and the extent to which those levels did or did not meet industry standards. 

-- The number of patient complaints, average time to review a complaint and respond, and 

response to each complaint. 

-- Timeliness of the distribution of pharmaceutical drugs. 

-- Security provided for pharmaceutical drugs in the facility, including the titles of the people 

providing security. 

-- How patient money was accounted for, including the name and title of the person who 

supervised patient spending accounts. 

-- The number of facility resident deaths that occurred since the most recent report. 

 

The DMVA would have to place the reports on its public website in a prominent and 

conspicuous manner. 

 

Proposed MCL 36.9 Legislative Analyst:  Patrick Affholter 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

The bill would have a minimal fiscal impact on the Department of Military and Veterans. Most 

of the information required in the proposed report already is compiled and reported to the 

Legislature on a monthly or quarterly basis due to requirements in the Department's annual 

appropriation bills. 

 

Date Completed:  9-27-16 Fiscal Analyst:  Bruce Baker 
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